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I am John Kerrigan I live at 3202 Lafayette Road. All houses across from 3201 are
SR1. These are our homes and we live here. 
Please be sure to enforce the rules of start time and end time for construction
we don't want to have this going on 24 hours a day.

have you looked at the turn left to get on the lot ?
There is no left turn lane on Lafayette road the road south is one lane, with an island
just before the left turn. This is a safety hazard. Now with more turning traffic it will be
worst.
 Please do not allow this sale site become a flag waving circus.
We have to live here, they do not. Please protect us home owners too.

than you
John kerrigan
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